
 

 

 

 

P:  855.RUSH.WIN 

F:  224.567.8952 
pgrim@arenarush.com 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The Chicago Rush is excited to host the 2nd Annual  

TCYFL All-Star Game!  Starting at 3PM, come support 

your program’s All-Star as they will be matched up 

against the best players in the Chicagoland area. Stay 

around, as the final quarter will be played at the 

halftime of the Rush v. Force game at 7PM! 

The June 16th game will also feature the “Teddy Bear 

Toss”, and fans are encouraged to bring a new teddy 

bear to throw onto the field following the first Chicago 

Rush touchdown.  

 

 

SATURDAY, JUNE 16TH 3:00PM 
TCYFL EAST ALL-STARS V. TCYFL WEST ALL-STARS 
Special Guests - Former Chicago Bears Dez Clark & Alex Brown 

Home games played at Allstate Arena – Parking is $13 

Name___________________________________        Phone _________________________________ 

Address_________________________________        City, State, Zip__________________________ 

E-Mail___________________________________        Program ______________________________ 
 

Saturday, June 16th v. Georgia Force  

 
I need # ___ TCYFL Player tickets @ $5 each 

I need # ___ Lower Level sideline tickets @ $25 each 

I need # ___ Lower End Zone tickets @ $15 each  
 

Total Amount Enclosed $_______________         

Payment Type -  Cash     Check   Credit   

Credit Card # _________________________ 

Exp Date ______________________ 

V-Code _______________________ 

 

 

Please Make Checks Payable to: 

Chicago Rush Football 

2340 S River Rd Suite 402 

Des Plaines, IL 60018 

A portion of the proceeds goes back to support the TCYFL as well as the individual organization. The top selling organization 

(based on percentage of players) will receive a cash prize. However, you must use this flyer and contact Peter Grim at 855-

787-4946 to take advantage of this offer. ALL ORDERS MUST BE RECEIVED BY WED. JUNE 13TH (SORRY, NO EXCEPTIONS). 

TO ORDER CALL OR FAX TO PETER GRIM 

Special thanks to: 


